
  
   
               June 2, 2025 
 
 
Mike Mathiesen, Chief Business Official 
Mountain View-Los Altos Union High SD 
1299 Bryant Avenue 
Mountain View, CA 94040 
 
Dear Mike: 
 
We hope the 2024/25 school year was successful for Mountain View-Los Altos Union 
High School District. In anticipation of the 2025/26 school year, we are pleased to 
inform you that on January 28, 2026, the State Allocation Board is scheduled to adjust 
Level I Developer Fees to reflect the RS Means Construction Index. Due to the 
escalation of construction costs, developer fees are anticipated to increase. It is 
important that your District keep its Developer Fee Justification Study current; please 
find attached an agreement to update your study to justify collection of the 2026 fee.  
 
Jack Schreder & Associates is an established and recognized education consulting firm 
with a proven record in the successful completion of Level I and Level II developer fee 
studies. The districts for which we have provided services represent a wide cross 
section of California. In order to meet our goal of completing the draft Study by early 
2026, we plan to begin working on your Study in late Summer/early Fall. Please mail 
a signed copy of your agreement to 4094 C Street, Sacramento, CA 95819 or email the 
copy to jschreder@jschreder.com and we will begin the Study process.  
 
We welcome the opportunity to utilize our 40 years of experience to assist the District 
in meeting its needs and look forward to working with you. Please feel free to call or 
email if you have any questions 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 

                                               
 
Elona S. Cunningham 

 
 
Attachment

Jack Schreder & Associates 
School Facilities 

4094 C Street 
Sacramento, CA   
95819-1938 
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